From

Director Higher Education, Haryana, Panchkula

To
All the Principals of Govt Colleges
in the State of Haryana
Memo No. 6/5-2015 NPE (1)
Dated Panchkula, the Q;/H g
Subject:-  Minutes of meeting of the Principals. of Government Colleges held on

28.04.2015 in Red Bishop, Panchkula.
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Kindly refer to the subject cited above.

In reference to this office letter No. 6/5-2015 NPE(1) dated 10.05.2015

on the subject cited above.

As per the decision taken on the 28t Principal’s meeting, the computer
instructors, who were engaged in year 2014-15 are to be engaged from

11t May, 2015 to maintain uniformity throuout the state. The principals are

instructed to send compliance report. s

Superintendent NPE
for Director Higher Education,
Haryana, Panchkula



